
Dear Mr Massey,
 
Thank you for your email.
 
We are currently preparing our first public information evening for the
proposed development which we hope to stage at the end of May or 
start of June. We feel that will provide the community with all the 
information that will be available at that time. Thank you for the offer 
to attend your next meeting however we would not be in a position to 
provide information that we intend to make public at the May/June 
event without having gone through the full advertisement process and 
notification of all local residents as per the Department of 
Communications, Climate Action & Environment’s Code of Practice 
for Wind Energy Development Guidelines for Community 
Engagement.
 
Our communications with Cllr. Tobin came as a result of an 
information leaflet that was circulated in the area notifying local 
residents of the first public meeting that was held in March. We 
contacted Cllr Tobin as the leaflet suggested he was the organiser of 
the meeting which he confirmed was not the case.
Besides this, all local representatives were informed about the 
temporary met mast should they receive enquiries from local residents
 
I hope this clarifies everything and we will let you know about the 
Public Consultation meeting once we have it organised and we look 
forward to meeting you then.
 
Regards
Owen Cahill


